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With the CDC guidelines in place for COVID-19; to enforce
sweeps would be dangerous for the unhoused and housed in L.A.
The CDC states moving people currently living in encampments
and on the street, would exacerbate the spread of the virus
throughout the city. Why not offer real service solutions and work
with us who are boots on the ground working directly with the
unhoused on the streets to come up with humane and viable
solutions. AND let's bring the unhoused residents into the
conversation. Thank you, Tom Booth



